Local Plan Regulation 19 consultation
What's it all about
The council is currently reviewing Hinckley & Bosworth's Local Plan, which covers a variety of topics and sets out a range of planning policies that will guide future development. It is necessary to create a new plan to take into account the changes in the borough, both now and in the future, in addition to changes across Leicestershire as a whole, new priorities and the latest evidence on key issues. As a result of feedback from our previous consultation on the Draft Local Plan (Regulation 18) in 2021, we have now progressed the Local Plan to the next formal stage known as Regulation 19 (Publication). The Regulation 19 Local Plan is the document that will be submitted to the Planning Inspectorate for examination in public. It is the version that the council seeks to adopt, subject to that examination, as the future framework for decision making on planning.
[bookmark: _GoBack]We are inviting representations on the draft Local Plan, Regulation 19, between Wednesday 9 February 2022 to 5pm on Wednesday 23 March 2022.  Any comments on the documents need to be made during this period.
How to get involved
Before you complete this consultation, read the following related documents:
The plan, supporting documents and consultation guidance

